

17 NOV 2015

Mr Chris Glen fvi-request-3156-a96a0e98@requests.fvi.org.nz

Dear Mr Glen

On 19 October 2015 you emailed the Ministry requesting, under the Official Information $Act\ 1982$, the following information:

 Copies of the 'Investigation Unit Training Package' in their entirety including all Modules of the documents including but not limited to Modules 1,2,3,4 and all Units contained within.

This letter is to advise you that the Ministry will provide a response but needs to extend the time available to answer your request. The Ministry's response will be with you no later than 22 December 2015.

The reason for the extension is that your request is for a large quantity of information and it will take longer than the 20 working day time limit to collate the material you have requested and assess whether any interest might be prejudiced by its release.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of our decision to extend the time by the Ombudsman, whose address for contact purposes is:

The Ombudsman
Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10-152
WELLINGTON 6143

I will respond to you sooner if I am able to.

Yours sincerely

PPRachel Sutherland

General Manager Ministerial and Executive Services